
FRMA families, 
 
Please be aware of these important messages: 
 
Illinois Assessment of Readiness 
Students at FRMA will take the Illinois Assessment of Readiness (IAR) on Tuesday, March 18th, 
Wednesday, March 19th, and Thursday, March 20th. It is important for students to arrive on time 
each day with their Chromebooks fully charged. We appreciate your support and 
encouragement in having students at school ready for these important tests. 
 
Bookfair 
The Book Fair will be open from Monday, March 10th through Friday, March 14th from 7:30 a.m. 
to 2:00 p.m in the LRC. Flyers were sent home with students this week. Online shopping is also 
available. The Book Fair Flyer can be found here.  
 
All purchases benefit our students. Thanks for supporting our readers! 
 
Nurse’s Message 
All 6th grade students should have submitted a current dental exam to the office. If you have 
any questions, please call 630-299-7175. 
 
2025-2026 Online Registration 
As you may have noticed if you use your ParentVUE app, you will see a message to complete 
next school year’s online registration for your child(ren). Once you complete the registration, the 
message will go away and you’ll be able to view your child’s grades and navigate the app. If you 
need help with completing the registration, please call the main office, (630) 299-7175 or stop by 
for assistance. 
 
5 Essentials Parent Survey 
The Illinois 5 Essentials survey for students, teachers and parents is available for this school 
year. This survey provides an example opportunity for schools to receive feedback from the 
community. 
 
The parent survey is available for each school. Please complete the survey for each school you 
have children attend. 
 
Here is the link for the English/Spanish Parent Survey. 
 
We appreciate your feedback. 
 
Spring Sports Registration 
8to18 spring registration for Fred Rodgers is now open. Use this link to register your student for 
one of our spring sports: 

●​  Track & Field​ ​ ​ Boys and Girls 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbookfairs.scholastic.com%2Fbf%2Ffredrodgersmagnetacademy&data=05%7C02%7Clhernandez%40d131.org%7C70187ed380ac4df3021908dd5b5b67f9%7Cdcb4d6d5764447328545470e5760ffb1%7C0%7C0%7C638767170397947133%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=W5jTXUPisTrLdlGk%2Bna1TYkWNc43zxaGnng81Iw%2BRXE%3D&reserved=0
https://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/?target_name=parent&p=1
https://schools.snap.app/FredRodgers


●​ Soccer​​ ​ ​ Girls 
 
In order to participate, students must have a current sports physical on file with our school 
nurse. 
 
Yearbook Orders 
Orders can be placed until March 31st and are $23 each. Please go to 
https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/ Our School code is: 14465425 Thank you for supporting our 
Yearbook Club. 
 
Resilience Education Center (REC) Activity Catalog for Students and Families 
There are many great activities posted in the link to the Resilience Education Center's Activity 
Catalog. Sessions including art, culinary kitchen, dance studio and Mommy and Me Yoga are 
available. The REC also offers private and group counseling services to support your social and 
emotional well-being.  
 
To participate in any of these sessions, please call to register for a class at: (630) 299-7915. 
 
NIU STEAM Middle School Camp 
The link below is for the 2025 Northern Illinois University Middle School STEAM camp from 
Tuesday, July 29th until Friday, August 1st.  
 
District #131 will cover the cost of tuition for any East Aurora middle school student. The district 
can supply bus transportation to campus if needed. 
 
When students/parents apply, they must use AURORAD131 (case sensitive) as the code to 
bypass the payment. 

NIU STEAM Camp - Middle School  
 
For more information, please contact Asa Gordon, Director of Middle and Secondary College 
and Career Readiness, at (630) 299-5522. 
 
Important March Calendar Events 
March 24-28 ​ ​ No School for students-Spring Break 
March 31​ ​ Start of Quarter 4 
 
Thank you for your support, have a great weekend! 
 
Brian Valek 
Principal 
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy 
bvalek@d131.org 
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